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Chair Nishihara, Vice Chair Espero, and Members of the Committee: 

The Department of Public Safety (PSD) supports the nominations of Blayne 

Hanagami, Toni Bissen, and Kimberly Takata to the Reentry Commission, for terms to 

expire December 1, 2019.  The varied background and experience of the three nominees 

provide a wealth of expertise, from which, PSD will be able to draw much-needed advice 

and guidance, as we work to strengthen and expand critical reentry programs for 

offenders.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to present this testimony. 
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Catherine Betts
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Support No

Comments: The Hawaii State Commission on the Status of Women strongly supports

 the confirmation of Ms. Toni Bissen to the Reentry Commission. She has extensive

 experience working in the areas of reentry and transition from incarceration. She is

 solutions oriented and of the highest ethics. Thank you for allowing the Commission

 to testify in support.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,

 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or

 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email

 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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